
Muncie Public Library Board of Trustees 
2025 Budget Public Hearing Minutes 
September 4, 2024

Call to Order 

Adjournment 

MPL Board President Mary Louise Buck opened the hearing at 10:05 am.

Present: Mary Louise Buck, Jennifer Warrner, Ren'a Wagner, Denise King, Billie Sheppard, 
Olon Dotson, Alan Kornblau, Leanna Burch-DeWitt, and Katherine Mitchell

Absent:  Traci Lutton

No audience present

Assistant Director Katherine Mitchell reviewed the proposed 2025 Muncie Public Library 
budget.  She announced a vote will be taken on the proposed 2025 budget.

Katherine adjourned the meeting at 10:35 am




